From: Terri Murphy

To: Commissioner Ryan Office

Cc: Commissioner Hardesty; Commissioner Mapps; Commissioner Rubio; Council Clerk — Testimony
Subject: Vote NO on SPB Master Plan.

Date: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 8:17:37 AM

Hello.

I am a resident of downtown portland and live close to the south park blocks. I spend a good
deal of time there with friends and visitors from out of town.

The south park blocks are so charming because of the quiet, simplicity and shade given by the
trees that line them.

I am horrified by this plan and how it would mean the death of so many trees to make room
for more concrete, not to mention what this will do to the health of the trees that are left
behind.

Separate from the master plan both the tree succession plan (so that a tree maintenance plan
may be included) and the green loop to allow separate processes for those major projects.
They are too important to be buried in this master plan.

Thank you.

Terri Murphy

1212 SW Clay st.
Portland OR, 97201.
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